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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-3000
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION


MEMORANDUM FOR:
Carolyn Federoff, President, AFGE National Council of HUD 





   Locals 222

FROM:


Norman Mesewicz, Deputy Director, Labor and Employee Relations





   Division, ARHLL

SUBJECT:


Office of Government Ethics (OGE) Survey

Later this year, the U.S. Office of Government Ethics (OGE) will begin review of the ethics program at the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.  As a preliminary part of the review, OGE will conduct an electronic survey of the agency’s employees to obtain their perspectives on the effectiveness of the Department’s ethics program and ethics culture.  The survey will be administered for OGE by Raosoft, Inc., and hosted on a Raosoft web site.  Agency employees will receive an e:mail from Raosoft, inviting them to participate in the survey.  The

e:mail will be sent to employees at the commencement of the survey.


The survey should take approximately 20 minutes to complete, and may be completed at the employee’s workstation.  Completion of the survey is entirely voluntary.  Employees are encouraged, however, to complete the survey to ensure a more accurate assessment of the agency’s ethics program.  Survey responses are anonymous.  Individual responses will be kept strictly confidential and will not be shared with the agency.


Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter.
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